
 
 

  

The Sussex Star 
 

June 14, 2019 Please visit us on facebook @
https://www.facebook.com/swregional/ 

 
 

Principal's Message 

 
As we are coming to the close of another         
school year, I would encourage all      
students to continue to do their best and        
finish the 2018-2019 school year strong. 
 

Nurse’s Corner 

 
Information regarding tick borne illnesses     
can be found at the following web       
address. 
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/to
pics/vectorborne/C2471--tick-borne_disea
ses_brochure.pdf  

Summer Sports 
Physicals 

 
Summer sports physicals for the     
2019-2020 school year will be held on       
June 27, 2019, at Sussex Middle School.       
Physicals will take place from 9 a.m. until        
11 a.m. and are for Sussex Middle School        
students only. 

 

Dates To Remember 
June 18, 19 & 20​-Early Dismissal 
June 20​-Report Cards Go Home 
June 20​-8th Grade Promotion 
Ceremony @ HPRHS @ 7:00 p.m​. 
June 27​-Sports Physicals @ SMS 9 
a.m.-11 a.m. 
 

 

 
The last day of school is Thursday, June        
20th and is an early dismissal day.       
Students will be dismissed at 1:26 p.m. 

Community Events 

 
Volunteer opportunities are available at     
the Clifton E. Lawrence School beginning      
July 8th through August 1st. Volunteers      
would listen to students read, play math,       
phonics and sight word games and      
support students on the computer with      
educational activities. The program will     
run four days per week, Monday through       
Thursday from 8:30 a.m.-12:15 p.m. If      
you are interested in helping, please      
email ​avandenheuvel@swregional.org or   
smaas@swregional.org​.  
 
 

 

8th Grade Promotion 
Ceremony 

 
Our 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony will      
take place on Thursday, June 20th, at 7:00        
p.m. at High Point Regional High School.       
Each student will be receiving 6 tickets for        
their family. Tickets were mailed home last       
week. 

 

 
We are excited to announce that we now        
offer a new online payment system called       
PaySchools Central. PaySchools Central    
provides all parents in our district with an        
easy way to manage lunch and breakfast       
accounts. This can all be done in the        
convenience of your own home through an       
easy-to-use online portal:  

www.payschoolscentral.com  
Or while on the go with a convenient mobile         
app. You will need to register at the link         
above. Additional information can be found      
on our school website in the department       
section under the food service tab or in the         
parent portal. If you need help along the        
way, please contact PaySchools Central at      
1-877-393-6628 or email them at:     
psc_help@payschools.com​. 
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NOTICE OF DISCLAIMER​: Information in ​The Sussex Star ​may come directly from the sponsors of the events. Sussex Middle School 
neither sponsors nor endorses these events and is not responsible for the accuracy of the information. If you have any questions, 
please contact the event sponsor. 


